
Restoring Hope Transplant House Lions Capital Campaign  

January 13, 2017 

The Challenge to Lions and Lioness to the Capital Campaign $300,000.00 (This is a District challenge of 

$30,000.00) LCIF: $75,000.00 and Personal Donations: $125,000.00 for a Total of $500,000.00 

To date MD 27 Lions and Lioness Clubs have donated: $198,784.88, LCIF: $75,000.00 and Personal Donations 

$206,242.00 for a Total of $479,726.88 to the Capital Campaign Fund. 

Lions and Lioness clubs are $101,215.12 from meeting the challenge of $300,000.00 

We will be attending all District Conventions and would 

be happy to do a presentation. We will have our display 

and will need a table. Please let your convention chair 

know. 

District totals, State totals and Personal totals will be 

distributed at the meeting. If you want an electronic copy 

for your web site let me know. 

Yours in Lionism,     

PID Peter Cerniglia / Capital Campaign Chairman 

608-798-4180     pcernigl@gmail.com 

 

Hello Friends,  

 

What an incredible year it has been. We have seen our guest stay numbers nearly double since our first year of 

operation in 2013. Words alone cannot describe our appreciation for the loyal transplant families from all parts of 

Wisconsin and 33 different states who have called this place their home whenever the need arises for medical 

attention here in Madison. So many wonderful people have worked tirelessly to make this house possible and our 

transplant families have created the compassionate atmosphere that makes this such a truly special place. It's hard not 

to get emotional just reflecting back upon a year of friendships, heartfelt conversations, seeing complete strangers 

going the extra mile to support others in need each day, the heartbreaking loss of a loved one and moments of 

miraculous recoveries. Through it all, we did it together. This past week, I had to turn away several of our transplant 

families including dear friends who have stayed with us over 60 combined times during their hospital visits to 

Madison due to already being at capacity. This is the soul crushing downside of a record setting year that I hope we 

can remedy with expansion in the very near future, but we need your help. We are most grateful for your generous 

support this holiday season. This house and our transplant families truly need it now more than ever! 

 

Gratefully, 

Cindy Herbst 

Executive Director & Co-Founder 

Restoring Hope Transplant House 
 

 

 

 

District Contribution Balance Pledged 

   

27-D1 $70,540.60   

27-A2 $24,200.00   

27-B2 $22,035.00   

27-D2 $21,705.55 $200.00 

27-B1 $19,286.58   

27-C2 $14,220.00   

27-E2 $9,366.15 $200.00 

27-E1 $9,253.00 $327.00 

27-C1 $4,900.00   

27-A1 $3,278.00   

individual $206,242.00 $0.00 

LCIF $75,000.00   

Grand Total $480,026.88 $727.00 
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